
Greenhouse Gas Registration Program 
 

There have been increasing efforts to research greenhouse gases and their 

effect on the environment worldwide.  By understanding the effects of 

greenhouse gas emissions, West Virginia can work to protect its status as an 

energy leader and make a difference on climate change issues.   

 

This legislation requires facilities to register their emissions of greenhouse 

gases and will provide market-based incentives for facilities that achieve 

voluntary reductions in emissions.  By taking a leadership role in this 

worldwide issue, the state will be prepared when federal regulations are 

introduced on greenhouse gases.  This legislation will protect West 

Virginia’s environment and economy for decades to come. 


